Dear Parent/Carer,

On Friday 9th October we will be celebrating World Mental Health
Day in school. The theme of the day is ‘Hello Yellow’ where we will
be focusing on positivity, mental wellbeing and having fun
throughout the day. Please come to school wearing something
yellow. This could be anything that you already have at home e.q. a
yellow t-shirt/top, yellow hairband, wristband or even yellow socks!
Please do not go to the expense of buying anything new as we will
have opportunities to make yellow paper accessories in school.

Mrs Hoggarth




